
Traffic Flow for Car riders at David T. Howard Middle School

*School traffic should treat John Wesley Dobbs as a one-way street (heading east from Boulevard to Randolph) for arrival and dismissal from
school. Cars will not be permitted to turn onto John Wesley Dobbs from Randolph St. during arrival and dismissal times. If the carpool lane is full,
cars driving east on John Wesley Dobbs must drive around the block (right on Randolph and right on Irwin) and wait in the designated carpool lane
waiting area on Irwin/Howell to enter the carpool lane drop off area.
**To help keep the flow of traffic continuous for drop off in the carpool lane, please make sure that prior to your arrival, your child has his/her
belongings and is prepared to exit your vehicle once you make a complete stop. Cars will not be permitted to wait in the carpool lane


